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          Monday 10th June 2019 
Dear Nursery Parents and Carers, 
 
On Thursday 4th July, Nursery will be going on a class trip to Battersea Zoo.   
The trip will take place during the school day, so children should arrive at school promptly at 8.55 am and we will 
aim to be back by the end of the school day, at 3.15. 
 
As there will be a bit of walking on the day, we ask that children wear sensible clothing: comfortable walking 
shoes, and a jacket that is suitable for the weather. As it is now summer and we will be outside for the majority of 
the day, please ensure your child comes to school wearing clothing that covers their shoulders, a hat and sun 
cream. We will reapply sun cream throughout the day to ensure they are protected, however, if your child has an 
allergy to some creams, please let us know and provide your child with an alternative for the day. 
 
We will not be in school for lunch, so we ask that you provide a packed lunch for your child on the day. As we are 
a healthy eating school we recommend that your child’s packed lunch is healthy. Please do not include any fast 
food, fizzy drinks or large amount of sweet treats. Your child should bring their lunch to school in a rucksack or 
bag which is easy for them to carry.   
 
The cost of the trip is £7.50 per child which covers both the coach journey and entrance into the zoo. If you have 
any queries, please speak to a member of the nursery team.  
 
Finally, if any parents would like to join us on the trip to take care of a small group of children, we would be 
extremely grateful. Could you please tick the box on the reply slip if you are able to help and we will pick names at 
random to select volunteers. Please ensure all details are completed on the slip before returning to a member of 
the nursery team.  
 
Please ensure that the trip money is payed via Arbor Education (the link can be found on the school website) by 
Friday 28th June. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Miss Rachel Kearns. 
Foundation Stage Coordinator  
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I give permission for (child’s name) _______________________________ to attend the trip to Battersea Zoo on 
Thursday 4th July 2019. 
 

Emergency contact name: __________________ 
Emergency contact number: _______________________ 
Relevant medical information (e.g. asthma pump) ___________________ 
 
Signed: _____________________________ 
 
I would be happy to look after a group of children on the trip:  
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